
Subject: Re: On the Specification of Moving-Coil Drivers for Low-Frequency
Horn-Loaded Loudspeakers
Posted by John Sheerin on Tue, 01 Mar 2005 15:50:46 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Probably too late to be seen, but this is totally incorrect.  David McBean's program does not use
Leach's paper.  In fact, McBean's program was written (in some form) several years prior to
Leach's paper's publication.
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